
August 22, 2023

Welcome Back to School GTN Families,

We are excited to see all of you tomorrow. Tomorrow is a half-day, pick-up is at 11:45. We wanted to
communicate with you our pick-up locations that we will strictly follow this year. Students will be pick-up based
on the youngest student in the family.

We have 3 areas for pick-up:
● Pick-up off of Sears street is our Kindergarten pick-up (K Loop)
● Pick-up off of Lincoln is ou 1st - 2nd grade pick-up location (Valet)
● The front entrance is our 3rd - 4th Grade pick-up location (Loop)

Please use the pick up lines and stay in your vehicle. We ask you to pick up your students at the correct
location. Please be respectful and polite. We know traffic during pick-up hours can be a concern. Please be
patient as we try to get our students where they need to be. Our common goal is to get all students home
safely.

We appreciate your help with this matter.

Danielle Breedlove
GTN Elementary
Reed City Area Public Schools


